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Ottawa,Oct 2,1907.

sir,-

With reference to your letter of the oth March

last (296-8) I beg to enclose herewith a blue print

copy of the aketch received from the Department of the

Interior, showing the land desired as an addition to the

Musquean and Langley Indian Reserve at New Westminster.

It appears that it is necessary to provide

a road way thirty links wide to allow access from the

property of Mr.T.W.Herring to the bridge. For this

purpose the small triangle shown on the plan at the

Easterly end of the Reserve will require to be taken.

The Department is disposed to allow this piece of land

to be used for the said purpose: kindly inform me if

there is any objection to this proceeding.

When the matter of the said road-way is arranged

Steps will be taken to add to the Reserve the tract of

land lying between the said road-way and the South-

eastern boundary of the reserve.

Your obedient servant

. I.

Secretary.

A.W.Vowell,Esq.,

Indian Superintendent,

Victoria,

B.C.

comme le compte au mois de la somme
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